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Earl’s Hill Class: Autumn Term 2 2022
Welcome back and well done to all the children for settling back into their school life. Our main book this half term is ‘Nibbles the Book Monster’ by Emma Yarlett. It is a wonderful story about a monster called Nibbles who nibbles his way out of his book and into some other fairy tales! The children in Year 1 will be composing sentences and working towards writing a simple diary. All children take part in a daily phonics session where they will have the opportunity to practise both reading and spelling with ‘Fred the Frog’. In Science and Understanding the World we will be finding out about different types of animals. We will also be learning to create digital images in Computing and singing and playing instruments in Music and Expressive Arts. In Maths, your child will be further developing their sense of ‘number’ and ‘place value and will be learning to add and subtract.
Your child will bring home a reading book or ‘Ditty Sheet’ as their home reader. They will also bring home a ‘Reading for Pleasure’ book which is a book to share with your child. Children in the early stages of reading may bring home a wordless book.
New phonics books or ‘Ditty sheets’ will be sent home once a week. There is lots of information about how Phonics and reading is taught at Holy Trinity on our school website in the ‘Learning’ section. If you have any questions about reading of Phonics don’t hesitate to get in touch.
For PE and Physical Development, Year 1 will join the Wright Way for one of their PE lessons each week. All the children will have lots of opportunity to develop their strength, balance, coordination and agility through dance and games. Our set days are a Wednesday and Thursday, but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Trust. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks,
Mrs Rhodes-Leader and Miss Wright
Mrs Phillips & Mrs Roberts

[image: ][image: P:\Parents\Pictures\Logos\Diocesan_logo.jpg]We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, work hard and enjoy the journey.
Deo Fretus – Trust In God
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